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Old SR 122 Set For Weeklong Culvert Replacement 

Warren County (Monday, August 16, 2021) – A culvert replacement project at the 

junction of Old SR 122 (Middletown Road) and U.S. Route 42 in Warren County next week 

will require a weeklong closure of the local roadway. 

On Monday, August 23, Old SR 122 will be closed at U.S. 42 while crews from ODOT's 

Warren County maintenance facility replace a deteriorated pipe at the route's junction on 

the west side of U.S. 42. 

The closure will go into effect at approximately 7 a.m. on the 23rd, and it will remain in 

place through Friday, August 27, or until all work is completed. While the route is closed, 

motorists will be detoured by way of Township Line Road. 

Although U.S. 42 will remain open to traffic, motorists are reminded of the need for 

additional caution through both work zones as crews will be moving equipment in and out 

of the project area. 

For ongoing traffic, construction and weather-related information throughout the state, 

please visit www.OHGO.com. 
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For more information contact: 

Kathleen Fuller, 513-933-6517 

Liz Lyons, 513-933-6534 

 
Know Before You Go! 

For more detailed traffic information, and to get personalized traffic 

alerts for your commute, download the OHGO app or visit OHGO.com. 


